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Date 5/07/2023 

Update: Reports made to the National 
Anti-Corruption Commission 

In response to media interest, the National Anti-Corruption Commission (NACC) provides 

the following update on the number of referrals received since commencing operation. 

In his address on the morning of Monday 3 July, Commissioner Brereton announced 

there had been 44 referrals made via the NACC’s online form since the website had 

become active on 1 July 2023. 

By close of business on 4 July 2023: 

• 186 reports had been submitted via the webform at nacc.gov.au, and 

• the intake team had taken 116 calls. 

Approximately 60 of the referrals relate to matters well publicised in the media. 

The Commission won’t provide these figures daily but will provide a further update early 

next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting corruption 

Anyone can submit a corruption report to the NACC or provide other information about a 

corruption issue. Find out more at nacc.gov.au/reporting-and-investigating-

corruption/how-to-make-report 

About the National Anti-Corruption Commission 

The National Anti-Corruption Commission enhances integrity in the Commonwealth public 

sector by deterring, detecting and preventing corrupt conduct involving Commonwealth 

public officials. It does this through education, monitoring, investigation, reporting and 

referral. 
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